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Dear LHD Colleagues,  
The Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health Care 
Needs (Family Center) is excited to announce an opportunity to extend 
our family support services to siblings of children with special health 
care needs who reside in the State of Michigan.   

The Family Center is offering small grant proposals for the 2021 - 2022 
fiscal year (10/1/21 - 9/30/22) to support siblings of children with 
special health care needs using the evidence-based Sibshop model.   

Attached you will find the application for the Regional Sibshop Grant 
for the year 2021-2022.  The deadline to have the application 
postmarked and mailed is Friday March 19, 2021.  Please note this is a 
completely fillable PDF application.   
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